

Tender Heart High School
Class-I English

25.11.24

Opposites

1. day - night
2. fast - slow
3. new - old
4. dry - wet
5. fat - thin
6. happy - sad
7. long - short
8. open - close
9. tall - short
10. cold - hot
11. soft - hard
12. young - old
13. high - low
14. big - small
15. up - down
16. in - out
17. sour - sweet
18. heavy - light
19. Left - right
20. first - last

Tender Heart High School

Class-I
English

L-20

Date: 25.11.21

My grandmother

This is a fun poem as it is all about snoring.

The child is telling what happens when his grandmother sleeps at night. He shuts all the doors and windows and put cotton in his ears. He does all these efforts as his grandmother snores so high-loud.

It makes their house jiggle and makes the windows shake. Even the neighbours get disturb of her snoring. They feel as if it is an earthquake.

The child is disturbed by her snoring so as their neighbour do.

Let us re-read and learn.

Tender Heart High School
English

Class: I

L-19

Date: 25.11.24

The Boy and the Sweets

This is a story of a boy who stays with his grandmother. His grandmother was very wise. She taught the little boy many good things.

One day, the grandmother was very happy as the little boy made a picture of his grandmother. She gave him a treat by putting a jar full of sweets. She asked the boy to take as many sweets he wants. The little boy liked sweets so he grabbed as many sweets as he could. But due to his handful, he could not take out his hand out of the jar.

The mouth of the jar was not big enough. But the boy didn't want to let go of any sweets. She was watching the boy. As hard he pulled, he got hurt more. He began to cry. Grandmother, who knew the problem and she guided the child to let go half of the candies of his hand and take out his hand. So he did and his hand came out easily. So we learnt we should never be greedy.

EX-I

Dictation Words

1. wise
2. taught
3. hugged
4. grabbed
5. stuck
6. problem
7. greedy
8. easily
9. enjoyed
10. sweets
12. picture

EX-II

Write True or False.

1. The little boy lived with his parents
False
2. grandmother put the sweets in a box
True
3. The boy drew a nice picture of his grandmother.
True
- 4) grandmother taught him to take a little sweets.
True

Q III

Fill in the blanks.

1. The grandmother was old and wise.
2. The little boy loved sweets.
3. The boy grabbed as many sweets as he could.

4. His hand was stuck in the jar.

5. Do not be so greedy.

Q. IV Answer the following.

Q1 What did the little boy draw one day?

Ans:- The little boy
A picture of his grandmother.

Q2 How did grandmother feel when she saw the picture?

Ans:- The grandmother was very happy.

Q3 What did she give the boy?

Ans:- She gave him sweets.

Q4 What lesson do you learn from the story?

Ans:- Do not be greedy.

Q. V Make Sentences.

1. happy :-

2. grandmother :-

3. wise :-